
 

 

 

Public Forum #3: Don River Park 

The Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation (TWRC) would like to invite you to the next 
Public Forum for Don River Park, a new 7.3 hectare park, which will be the cornerstone and 
distinguishing feature of the West Don Lands.  

The park concept design stage is nearing completion and the design team, led by Michael Van 
Valkenburgh Associates, will be presenting the evolution of their design since the last meeting 
held in July.  The latest park concept includes refinements to programming elements  
(i.e. playgrounds, skate park and pavilion) and landscape components, as well as incorporation 
of feedback from stakeholders and the general public. 

Please come to a third public forum:  

Date:             Tuesday, September 19, 2006 
Time:             7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.  
Location:       Novotel Toronto Centre 
                      45 The Esplanade - Champagne Ballroom

Public participation and input is important to the planning and design of this new public 
amenity.    

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please visit our website at www.towaterfront.ca or 
contact Andrea Kelemen at 416-214-1344 ext. 248 or akelemen@towaterfront.ca.  

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on September 19th.  

Sincerely,  

Kristin Jenkins  
VP, Communications and Marketing  
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